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Idylwyld Drive reopens on schedule after major infrastructure 
improvement work  
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Following a three week watermain replacement and road resurfacing project between 33rd 
and 39th streets on Idylwyld Drive, the road was completely reopened on schedule this 
Monday (July 9th). Road users may see a truck taking core samples tomorrow (July 12th) 
to confirm that the asphalt meets the City specifications.   
 
The core sampling, which is expected to impact traffic minimally or not at all, is the final 
piece of the Idylwyld project. As a result of this project, the reliability and quality of the 
water distribution has been protected and a key section of a major Saskatoon throughway 
has been preserved for years to come.  
 
The Idylwyld work was completed in sections and continued over weekends in order to 
reduce the impact on road users. 
 
More information about the 2018 Building Better Roads plan is available at 
saskatoon.ca/betterroads. You can also access Traffic Detour Service Alerts at 
saskatoon.ca/servicealerts or follow @YXEServiceAlert on Twitter.  
 
The City thanks drivers for their patience while this necessary work is carried out. Slow 
down, pay attention and respect work zones. Watch for pedestrians and work crews and, 
for everyone’s safety, obey all detours, signs, and barriers. 
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https://www.saskatoon.ca/moving-around/driving-roadways/road-maintenance-repair/building-better-roads
https://www.saskatoon.ca/service-alerts
https://twitter.com/YXEServiceAlert

